
A_gust 19, 1976

48 Nevern Square
London, England SW5

Dear Jake:

I received yesterday your comments on the Bill of
Rights paper and I thought they were most helpful. We seem
to be communicating more efficiently and we are all looking

• forward to seeing you in person on August 29.

I neglected to inquire in connection with your
review of the Executive Branch paper whether you think a
separate paper on a Civil Service system is needed° Our
tentative view is that a separate paper in not needed.

I am enclosing a draft paper on Eligibility to
Vote and Election Procedures and short papers on Corpora-
tions and Education. My accounting shows that you have now
received nine papers:

Executive Branch

_Bqi_lati_e-Branch
Judicial Branch

Bill of Rights
Local Government
Land Alienation

Eligibility to Vote
Corporations
Education
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We are in the process of preparing five additional papers:

Taxation and Public Finance
Amendment and Revision
Public Lands

Washington Representation
Scheduling and Transition

and if possible, I will have the first two of those to you
by the end of this week. The r_ing three will probably
have to await review while you are in Washington.

Sincerely,

Deanne C. Siemer

Enclosures


